
1. SURRENDER OF HORNBY WYCOLA NETBALL CLUB LEASE

The Board was in receipt of a report from the Area Parks Officer, seeking approval to accept the surrender of the
lease held by the Hornby Wycola Netball Club over approximately 1862 m2 of Wycola Park.  The reason the
club was applying to surrender its lease is due to declining membership; the club having been in recess for two
years.

The Board agreed with the recommendation that the Council accept the surrender of the lease, on a date to be
negotiated by the Property Manager and Area Parks Officer (Consents) and the Hornby Wycola Netball Club.

The Board’s decision will be passed on to the Parks and Recreation Committee for its consideration and
recommendation to Council.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


